
Board Report 
Christine Ketterling 

Federal Programs Director 
February 5, 2019 

 

 

ACCESS 2.0 Testing 

Our annual language proficiency testing for English Learners began January 28 and will continue 

through the beginning of March. We will be testing approximately 200 students during this 

year’s window. The state is proposing new exit criteria for the assessment that would enable 

more of our students to exit our English Learner Program.  

 

Idaho Positive Behavior Network Conference  

The PBIS teams from each building will be attending the 4th Annual IPBN Conference on 

February 8, 2019. The annual conference will include a keynote on trauma-sensitive social and 

emotional learning strategies as well as over 14 breakout sessions. We are excited to receive 

this professional development opportunity for so many of our staff members at no cost to the 

district.   

 

 

 

 


